
  
 

 
 

Dear Member of Branch 100, 
 
Branch 100 will be having our 107th Anniversary Dinner Dance on Sunday, February 23, 2025, 
at the Marina del Rey.  For those of you who have attended our annual dinner dance, you 
already know that it is a day of excellent food, live music and a chance to spend some quality 
time with Postal colleagues away from the job. 
 
The price of tickets to this affair are $135.00, but there is a way to attend for free by selling 
raffles.  The money made from selling these raffles help to fund our scholarships and help to 
defray the cost of the Dinner Dance. 
 
This is how you can earn a free ticket to the Dinner Dance: 
 

1. You must be a member of Branch 100. 
2. You earn one complimentary ticket for each 20 raffles you sell. 
3. Members are limited to two free dinner dance tickets from raffle sales. 
4. Additional tickets to the dinner dance may be purchased at a cost of $135 per ticket. 
5. All ticket stubs and money from the sales of raffles must be submitted to the Branch 

office no later than Friday, February 14, 2025. 
6. There will be no free tickets distributed after February 16th. 
7. This page must be returned with the sold raffle stubs indicating whether or not you would 

like to attend. 
 

 
 
_____________________________                                                 
Name (Print)                                                             
 
# of people who will attend_______ 
 
I am unable to attend_______          
 
I hope to see you there. 
 
Lijia L. Dyer 
President, NAPS Branch 100                            

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
Branch 100 – New York, New York 

421 8th Ave.  Room WC-036 

New York, NY 10199 

(917) 621-9659 

napsbranch100@hotmail.com 

https://napsbranch100.org 


